From: Betsy Langton

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Oregon House Bill 2007
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 6:59:13 AM

I add my name in opposition to Oregon House Bill 2007. Contractors have no business
dictating neighborhood developmental additions or changes. Decisions need to be
based on people, livability which includes green space, sustainability, and community.
NOT GREED!!

I hope you listen to the people who pay their taxes!

Betsy Langton
(503) 577-3908
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